
For parents whose children are starting 

school in September 2021 

Due to the current Covid-19 restrictions we will be hosting our open days 

via Zoom. 

This will be an opportunity for parents and carers to see the school virtually 

and find out more about our school. 

The dates are as follows: 

These Zoom meetings will last approximately 40 minutes. 

If you would like to book onto one these meetings, please contact us. 

 Gomer Infant School 

02380 580 808 

Wednesday 14th October at 10.00am 

Monday 16th November at 1.00pm 

Gomer Infant School 
Zoom Open Days 


